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Present: 



Forecasting sheets need to be proofed better before going home to students.  There were errors in the 

band elective offerings and descriptions.  

PE is mandatory next year for all students and the district is working on a Middle School Implementation 

plan.  Expect changes to the schedule, and perhaps the number of periods and the length of the school 

day.  

High School readiness is adequate according to feedback from high school students and teachers. The 

course failing rate is evaluated frequently and decreases from 6th grade through 8th grade as students 

learn how to better complete their work and be accountable.  The AVID program and student supports 

available are important in accomplishing this.  

Homework is being deemphasized at Alameda and Rigler, but they continue to work on student 

organization with planners. 

More teachers will receive QTEL professional development (http://qtel.wested.org) QTEL is geared 

towards helping english language learners, but can help all teachers improve content delivery to all 

students. 

Mrs. Vigmenon attended an inclusivity conference over the summer and learned more about SWIFT 

(http://www.swiftschools.org), which could help Beaumont teachers improve techniques for 

differentiated teaching and learning. 

SBAC results are available from the district or from your students core teacher (I think).  

School Safety and Environment: 

Bottled water in dispensers will be used for the remainder of the school year.  Students should bring a 

water bottle from home to use if they have one.  We are looking for ways to collect donated water 

ďŽƚƚůĞƐ�ĨŽƌ�ƐƚƵĚĞŶƚƐ�ǁŚŽ�ĚŽŶ͛ƚ�ŚĂǀĞ�ŽŶĞ͘�dŚĞ�ŬŝƚĐŚĞŶ�ĐĂŶ�ŽŶůǇ�ƵƐĞ�ƉƌĞ-washed food items.  Lunch 

ĐŚŽŝĐĞƐ�ƐĞĞŵ�ƚŽ�ďĞ�ĐŽŵƉƌŽŵŝƐĞĚ�ĂŶĚ�ƐƚĂĨĨ�ŚĂǀĞ�ŽďƐĞƌǀĞĚ�ƚŚĂƚ�ƐƚƵĚĞŶƚƐ�ĂƌĞŶ͛ƚ�ĂƐ�ĞŶƚŚƵƐŝĂƐƚŝĐ�ĂďŽƵƚ�

lunch.  Perhaps we could do a survey? 

The HVAC system is on pretty much continuously, and remediation of problem radon rooms has been 

completed.   

The PTA may fund new carpeting for the Library.  

Community Care day was a success with 36 volunteers signed-ŝŶ�ƉůƵƐ�ŽƚŚĞƌƐ�ǁŚŽ�ĚŝĚŶ͛t sign in.  We 

would like to have 1-2 addition grounds clean-up days this year. There will be a dedication for Mr. 

�ůƚĂŐŽŶĚĞ͛Ɛ�ŵĞŵŽƌŝĂů�ƚƌĞĞƐ�ŝŶ�KĐƚŽďĞƌ͘ 

 


